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March 14, 2024 

 

Via RESS 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: OEB File No. EB-2023-0195, Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  
2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges –  
Redaction of Non-Relevant Information in Interrogatory Response 1A-CCC-1, Appendix D 

 

 
On March 11, 2024, Toronto Hydro filed its responses to the interrogatories from OEB Staff and various 

parties in this proceeding. In its response to interrogatory 1A-CCC-1, the utility indicated that certain 

information in the documents provided as appendices to the response has been permanently redacted 

in both the public and confidential versions of the documents, on ground of not being relevant to the 

question. 

 

In accordance with section 11.1.2 of the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, Toronto Hydro 

provides below the specific pages of redacted information that contain the non-relevant information 

and a description of why that information is not relevant to the proceeding. 

 

IRR  Pages Basis for Non-Relevance 

1A-CCC-01 

Appendix D  

2-13, 28-32 The interrogatory requests all materials provided to 

Toronto Hydro’s Board of Directors with respect to 

this application, the underlying budgets, and Toronto 

Hydro’s most recent business plan. The indicated 

pages of Appendix D do not relate to this application 

and contain information on more general topics. 

 

The utility is also filing for the OEB’s review a confidential, un-redacted version of the document 

containing all of the information for which redactions for non-relevance have been made. 

 
Please reach out directly if you have any questions. 

https://eim.torontohydro.com/otcsdav/nodes/2789347/regulatoryaffairs%40torontohydro.com
https://eim.torontohydro.com/otcsdav/nodes/2789347/www.torontohydro.com
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Respectfully, 
 
 
Deniz H. Oktem 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Services 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
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